CORRESPONDENCE
9/21/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08126-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 10:47 AM

To: ‘Luis G Pizarro'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Underground Powerlines Dicket #: 20200091-E1

Good Morning, Luis G Pizarro

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200091-EI and
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Luis G Pizarro <Ipizarro@bellsouth.net>

Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:28 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Underground Powerlines Dicket #: 20200091-E1

My name is Luis Pizarro
My address: 10730 NW 66th St. #103, Doral, FL 33178
docket number 20200092-E1

At a time when most Citizens have lost their source of income, an unstable economy and
COVID-19; it is just a blatant abuse of power moving forward with a project that will increase
our bills and will not benefit but 5% of the consumers.

Pls be part of the solution...





